
 

January 2025 
Dear Miss Clovis Rodeo Contestant, 

 

It’s that time of year! The Board of Directors of the Clovis Rodeo and Festival Association are 
extending an invitation to all young ladies between the ages of 18 and 25 sponsored by their school, 
community equestrian organization or service club to compete for the title of “Miss Clovis Rodeo 2025”. 

 

All of the information, rules, and requirements regarding the 2025 Clovis Rodeo Queen contest are 
available on our website at www.clovisrodeo.com. Once at our official website please click on 
“Events” then “Rodeo Queen.” Once at the Queen website page please be sure to print and read all the 
information for the contest 
 
 Eligibility and Rules 
 Application for Clovis Rodeo Queen  
 Autobiography Guidelines 
 Photographic Guidelines 
 Liability Waiver 
 

Once you have read through the information and you have made the decision to compete for this coveted 
title, please be sure to get your signed application, biographies, picture, and waiver ready for 
submission.  Your application must be postmarked on or before Saturday, March 1, 2025. 

 

If you are unable to access the Clovis Rodeo website, please contact Stacey Brinkley (559) 287-8514 and 
arrangements will be made to get an application to you. 
 

We thank you for your interest in our competition and look forward to receiving your application 
and meeting you at the Mandatory Orientation Lunch on Saturday, March 8, 2025, 12:00pm 
(noon) at Luna’s Pizzeria & Italian Restaurant at 349 Pollasky Avenue - Clovis CA 93612. Dress 
for orientation is western denim jeans and western shirt. 
 

If you have any questions regarding the competition, please contact Mark Thompson at (559) 779-7507. 
Sincerely, 

Mark Thompson 
Mark Thompson, Chairperson 
and the Miss Clovis Rodeo Queen Committee 

 

http://www.clovisrodeo.com/

